Atlantic Memorial

Terence Bay Elementary

Principal: Carrie McBay
Vice Principal: Lisa MacDonald
Administrative Assistant: Joanna Kavanagh

Message to Atlantic Memorial Terence Bay Families:

Welcome to the 2024/2025 school year! We are looking forward to
a wonderful year ahead. We hope everyone had a wonderful
summer break. Our first few days our classrooms and halls have
been filled with lots of laughter and smiles from staff and students.
At this school, we are a community committed to developing a
culture of kindness, where everyone feels safe, valued and
included. To foster academic, social, emotional, and physical
growth for all our students. We are looking forward to lots of
wonderful moments this upcoming year.

Carrie McBay Lisa MacDonald
Principal Vice Principal

AMTB Top Ten-We strive for these at our school.
1. Pay kindness forward- with your
words and actions.

2. Listen to learn and understand.

3. Quiet voices and walking feet in
hallways and classrooms.

4. Take care of your belongings (pick
up, put away).

5. Help is always available-don’t be
afraid to ask.

6. Use the bathroom properly (go,
flush, wash).

7. Stay at your desk while eating and
clean up your space afterwards.

8. Follow safety boundaries of school
property.

9. Be mindful of your choices.

10. Always try your best.

Septmeber
2024

Upcoming Dates

September 12 Stand
Up Against Bullying
Day-Wear Pink

September 19
Curriculum Night
6pm-7:30pm

September 30

Observance for Truth
and Reconciliation Day
(no classes)

Coming Up:
October 7
SAC Meeting at 6pm

October 11
Professional

Development Day
(no classes)

October 14
Thanksgiving Day
(no classes)

October 17

School Picture Day
(more information to
follow)

October 25
October Conference
Day (no classes)

School Hours P-5

8:40 Playground
Supervision Begins
8:55 Students enter
9:00 Classes Begin
10:35-10:50 Recess
12:00-12:55 Lunch
3:00 Dismissal




SchoolCash:

Don't forget to register for SchoolCash Online so that you are able to make all payments
safely, securely and quickly. Our school will post items relevant to your child. You can make
all purchases and payments from your phone, tablet or computer. You will receive an email
once items are posted for purchase. Visit https://hrce.schoolcashonline.com/ and click
Register to get started. Need support? Connect with the SchoolCash Online help desk at
schoolcashonline.com/Home/Support

School Transportation:

If you are eligible for bussing and have any questions or concerns, we encourage you to use
BusPlanner online at https://hrcetransportation.mybusplanner.ca/or contact the HRCE
Transportation Team directly: Transportation@hrce.ca or 902.431.4723

Change of Clothes:

It is always a good idea to have a back up of clothes in your child’s bag. Big or small,
everyone can slip and fall on a wet field or playground. This will reduce trips to school to
bring a change of clothes.

Nut Allergies/Sensitivities:

A number of individuals attending AMTB have life-threatening allergies or strong
sensitivities. Please help us ensure the safety of our community. Speak to your own children

about what this means. We respectfully request your support with this by making sure
lunches do not contain peanuts or tree nut products or that scented products are not used.

Lunch Monitors:

We are looking for a few people who love spending time with children who have a few hours
a day (12pm-1pm Atlantic Memorial Site) to join our Lunch Monitor Team. We are looking for
people to work every day and we are also looking for a few casuals who would be available
to fill vacancies when needed. This is a paid position which is excellent for someone looking
for a part-time job. If you would like more information on how to apply please reach out to
us at email: amtb@hrce.ca.



